Piedmont Board of Trustees
March 17, 2014			
Equalization Meeting



The Equalization Meeting was called to order by Finance Officer Evans at 6:15 p.m. on Monday, March 17, 2014. 
In Attendance: City Trustees, Phil Anderson, Jack Parks, Jeff Kottwitz, Dave Murphy and School Board Member, Curt Nupen. 

 The Objection of Real Property Assessment was faxed to the County and was forwarded by email to the City of Piedmont. 
The Board discussed the assessment and agreed that the value of the land was fair and should stay the same. After some discussion, Kottwitz made Motion, Seconded by Murphy to reduce the property by $10,000.00. All voted “Aye”. Motion carried. 

· James A. Schmitendorf
Parcel OD.50.03.04
Assessed Value of land $9,310 – fair valuation and should stay the same
Assessed Value of building $41,104 – changed to $31,104 due to the condition of the building and only used for storage. 

Motion made by Murphy, Seconded by Nupen to end the meeting. All voted “Aye”. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned 6:40 p.m.



_______________________________________________			________________________________________
Philip C. Anderson, President 				Diana L. Evans
Piedmont Board of Trustees					Finance Officer



               The City of Piedmont is an equal opportunity provider and employer


Published once at the approximate cost of $_________________________
